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office furniture, computers, equipment, etc., totaling $1.3 million for K-State.  Agencies
are not allowed to spend state appropriations to purchase these items in FY 03.  The
Controller’s Office recently issued a memo detailing these restrictions, which will likely be
permanent.

At K-State, we empower persons in units to manage their own resources, and decisions are
made on a unit by unit basis, rather than through university-wide mandates.  At K-State we
started with a budget base of about 80% of what it should be in comparison to our peers.
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